
MD 19 Lions Youth Exchange 
Committee Report 

 

We are making progress with the MD19 Youth Exchange Camp for the Summer of 2024! 
Our summer camp will be held June 26th - July 5, 2024 at the Seattle University Ballard Lions 
Youth Camp on Camano Island, and in Leavenworth thanks to the support of the Leavenworth 
Lions! Our Summer Youth Exchange camp has increased in opportunities for the students by 
the continued support of Lions and Leo clubs in our district. 

Our Winter camp was successful as we hosted 3 students from Australia and Italy to 
enjoy winter in the PNW. Their experiences and feedback will help us make each camp 
experience better than the last. 
 Currently we have seven students traveling to Australia this summer as representatives 
for our district. What an incredible opportunity for them to become global citizens! To help 
support these students, and our foundation, we are hosting a dinner auction May 4th 2024 
during the Wenatchee Apple Blossom Festival. Following the parade, we will be having a dinner 
auction at the Wenatchee Valley Museum. After the parade come and enjoy great food and 
entertainment, all while supporting our youth.  
 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Lauren Nowack 

Lauren Nowack 
MD19 Lions Youth Exchange  

Foundation President 
509-910-7777 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.appleblossom.org/2024grandparadeapplications
https://www.md19lionsyouthexchange.org/

